
2019 Interim Bureau Decisions 

DATE IBD 
No. 

SUBJECT DECISION 

13/05/2109 2019/05 Following the IPC Workshop and after discussions with the Chair of 
the Indoor Skydiving Committee, the need to further investigate live 
judging for Indoor Activities was confirmed. This is already happening 
at various Indoor events and a scoring system is under development. 
 

The IPC Bureau decided to allocate a small budget to the IPC 
Judges Committee to investigate live judging further and to 
travel to one or two competitions where live judging will be 
carried out (Voss being one). The Judges Committee should 
optimise resources and submit a proposed budget to the IPC 
Finance Secretary which may not, in total, exceed 2000€ but 
should be kept as low as possible. 

 

 


